
Get Ready for the 
2020 Census 

 
This year, the 2020 Census will be conducted by the United States Government. Sometime 
after March 12, people in residences will receive a letter from the U.S. Census Bureau with a 
unique Census ID for the residence; some people will receive a paper form. Residents receiving 
a letter can respond to the Census online, over the phone or request a paper form. While the 
primary reason for the Census is to divide the seats in the U.S. House of Representatives 
among the states, Census data is also used by businesses and government agencies for 
planning, research and public safety. It is especially useful for local agencies when applying for 
grant funding. Thus, it is important for everyone to respond, including international students. 
This display contains information about the 2020 Census, including a copy of a Census form so 
that people can learn about the Census and prepare to respond. 
 

Remember . . . Everyone Counts! 


